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April 17, 2021

Virtual via Zoom

Charles Mills, The Graduate Center, CUNY

The graduate students of the University of 
Southern California and the University of California, 
Los Angeles invite graduate students to submit 
papers in all areas of philosophy to be considered 
for presentation at the annual USC/UCLA graduate 

student conference. 

The deadline for submitting papers is February 21, 
2021. Papers should be suitable for a 25–30 minute 
presentation (less than 4,500 words). Submissions 
should be suitable for blind review and include a 
cover letter listing author name, email, institution, 
paper area, word-count, and a one-paragraph 

abstract. 

Please email papers as .doc or .pdf attachments to: 
uscucla.conference@gmail.com

SUBMISSION GUIDELINES


